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Mr. Troy Rendell

Brevard Waterworks, Inc.
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard
New Port Richey, FL. 34652

Re: Docket No. 140186-WU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County by
Brevard Waterworks, Inc.

Dear Mr. Rendell:

We have determined eligibility for staff assistance in the above referenced case filed by
Brevard Waterworks, Inc. (Brevard Waterworks or Utility). We find that the Utility is eligible for the
staff assisted rate case (SARC) filing.

The staff engineer has determined the filing fee in this rate case is $1,000. The fee is based on
the capacity of the Utility’s system as provided by Section 367.145(2) of the Florida Statutes. The
Commission received a payment of $500 on October 2, 2014. The remaining $500 must be received
by November 28, 2014, which is the official filing date for this rate case.

Section 367.091(2), Florida Statutes, provides:

Upon filing an application for new rates, the utility shall mail a copy of the application
to the chief executive officer of the governing body of each county within the service
areas included in the rate request. The governing body may petition the commission
for leave to intervene in the rate change proceeding and the commission shall grant
intervener status to any governing body that files a petition.

The Commission received confirmation on September 29, 2014 that a copy of Brevard
Waterworks application for a SARC was sent to the County Manager of Brevard County as required
by law.
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Brevard Waterworks, Inc.
October 28, 2014

Members of Commission staff will contact you to schedule a convenient time for examination
of the Utility’s books, records and physical plant. If you have any questions regarding the rate
proceeding, please call Kelly Thompson at (850) 413-6986.

Sincerely,

P e Rawn it 5 O
James W. Dean
Director

JD/kt

cc: Division of Accounting & Finance (Maurey, Norris, Frank, Monroe, Rigol)
Division of Auditing & Performance Analysis (Deamer, Small)
Division of Engineering (Vickery, King, P. Buys)
Office of General Counsel (Teitzman, Murphy)
Division of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 140186-WU)





